YORKTOWN CONSOLIDATED WATER DISTRICT
1080 Spillway Road, Shrub Oak, NY 10588
Telephone: 914.245.6111
Fax: 914.245.8422

February 19, 2014

RE: Water Meter Repair Notification

Dear Resident:

Recently your water meter has been changed to be compatible with the town’s new billing system.
The Yorktown Water district has discovered that there is a factory defect to the water meters that
were installed. In order to ensure that your water bill will accurately reflect your water consuption,
the defective part needs to be replaced. The repair should take no longer than 15 minutes and your
water service will not be interrupted although access to your meter is required.

Saks Metering will be responsible to make the necessary repair and therefore will be contacting you
shortly to schedule an appointment. Should you want to make an appointment yourself, feel free to
call them at 914-502-3333 or email info@saksmetering.com.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience.

Sincerely,



